Newsletter from the Camillian Children's Home October 2012

Dear friends and supporters,

Here we are once again with a new newsletter from the Camillian Children's Home for October 2012. This month our children had the vacation from the school. They had more time to for all the activities and enjoyed playing fun games with all the kind people when they came to organize the activity for us.

สวัสดีคะคุณผู้อ่านที่รักทุกๆท่าน กลับมาพบกันอีกครั้งนะค่ะสำหรับจดหมายข่าวบ้านเด็ก ประจำเดือนตุลาคม 2555 คิดถึงคุณผู้อ่านมากค่ะ ในเดือนนี้โรงเรียนของเด็กๆบ้านเด็กของเราได้ ปิดเทอม ทำให้เด็กๆของเราได้ใช้เวลาได้อย่างเต็มที่เพื่อทำกิจกรรมและเล่นเกมส์สนุกๆกับผู้ใจดี ที่มาช่วยเหลือและจัดกิจกรรมสนุกสนานให้เด็กๆของเรา เพื่อไม่ให้เสียเวลาเรามาดูกันเลยนะคะว่า ตลอดเดือนตุลาคมที่ผ่านมาเด็กๆของเราทำกิจกรรมอะไรกันไปบ้างค่ะ

On the 4th of October Mr.Daniel Heb from Germany arrived to be a volunteer, helping with all the jobs caring for our patients in the PCU (Palliative Care Unit) at the Camillian Social Center Rayong for a month. Thank you for helping our activities at the center. God bless him.



